
Annex A 

 
EXECUTIVE 

 
TUESDAY, 17 NOVEMBER 2009 

 
DECISIONS 

 
Set out below is a summary of the decisions taken at the meeting of the 
Executive held on Tuesday, 17 November 2009.  The wording used does not 
necessarily reflect the actual wording that will appear in the minutes. 
 
Members are reminded that, should they wish to call in a decision, notice 
must be given to Democracy Support Group no later than 4pm on the second 
working day after this meeting – that is, Thursday 19 November 2009. 
 

8. INTRODUCTION OF A QUALITY CONTRACT 
FOR BUS SERVICE PROVISION IN YORK 

 

RESOLVED: (i) That the contents of the report be noted, and in 
particular the fact that no government guidance has yet 
been issued on the introduction of a Quality Contract 
Scheme. 

 
 (ii) That it is recognised that the costs outlined in the 

report are well beyond the resources available to the 
Council unless central government were to underwrite 
them. 

 
 (iii) That, nevertheless, it is accepted that a Quality 

Contract Scheme might offer some advantages to 
passengers, particularly if focused on a corridor (or 
corridors) which are poorly served by public transport. 

 
(iv) That Officers therefore be requested, once 
guidance from central government becomes available, to 
further develop a trial scheme based on a corridor 
approach and to report their findings to a future meeting. 

 
REASON: In order to respond appropriately to the Council motion, in 

the light of the current economic climate and the lack of 
resources and guidance currently available for the 
introduction of a Quality Contract Scheme.  

 
 


